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Hop-tu-Naa Disco 

The Hop-tu-Naa disco will be held on 
Thursday, 2nd November. Many thanks to 
our MSA committee for your continued 
effort and support. 

Colder Wether 

As the colder weather sets in, we request 
that you ensure your child is sent to 
school with a warm and waterproof coat. 
Children need to be dressed appropriately 
to ensure we can maintain as much 
outdoor play as possible. 

Christmas 

A number of activities will be taking place 
in the run up to Christmas. Dates for 
concerts, Christmas craft and Christmas 
dinner/jumper day can be found on the 
following page. 

Children in Need 

The children are invited to dress down on 
Friday, 17th November for SPOTacular 
Children in Need. Where possible, please 
make donations via ParentPay accounts.

Poppies 

Poppies will be on sale on behalf of the 
Royal British Legion. The suggested 
donation is a minimum of 50p. We have 
also been supplied with the usual 
additional items such as badges, zip pulls 
and snap bands but these are limited in 
number and sold on a first come, first 
served basis. Items will be on sale during 
morning break only from Wednesday, 1st 
November. 

Staff 

This half term we welcome Miss Halsall 
who will be taking up the teaching post in 
Year 2. We would like to extend our 
sincere thanks to Mrs Hodgson, who has 
given the Year 2 children an excellent 
start to this academic year. 

The Sound Check Charity 

We have been fortunate enough to gain a 
class set of whistles, donated through a 
grant from the Sound Check Charity. We 
pass on our thanks for their support and 
generosity.

Dear Parents / Carers, 
As we start a new half term it seems such a short time ago that everyone started the new school year and how quickly 
the children have settled into their new classes. Already, they are well established, working hard and achieving so 
much. Thank you to all those who attended Parent’s Evening, it was lovely for the teachers to share the children’s 
learning with you. 
Thank you too for all of your contributions to the local Food Bank—we will be delivering the boxes this week and all of 
your donations make a big difference to families that need them locally. 
Please look at the end of the newsletter for key Christmas dates. Do not forget Christmas Jumper Day on 14th 
December which will also be Christmas Dinner Day. I look forward to seeing you all at the many up and coming 
concerts and events.  Mr Longshaw 



Date Event

Monday, 30th October New Half-term Begins

Thursday, 2nd November Hop-tu-Naa Disco

Tuesday, 14th November Y6 Badminton Competition

Thursday, 16th November Flu Immunisation

Friday, 17th November Children in Need Dress Down

Thursday, 23rd November The Fairly Famous Family 
Performance

Friday, 24th November Dress Down (Bring a Bottle)

Friday, 1st December Dress Down (Bring a Jar)

Friday, 8th December Christmas Fair

Monday, 11th December Christmas Concert (KS1 Afternoon)

Tuesday, 12th December
Christmas Concert (KS1 Morning) 

Christmas Concert (KS2 Afternoon) 
Christmas Concert (KS2 Evening) 

Thursday, 14th December Christmas Dinner/Jumper

Thursday, 14th December YR & Y1 Santa Sleigh Visit

Tuesday, 19th December Christmas Craft

Friday, 22nd December Last Day of Term

Diary Dates


